
 

Marshall Municipal Utilities 
Recognize high-quality water is “There When You Need It” this 
Drinking Water Week 

MMU commends water professionals during Drinking Water Week 

 

May 4, 2020: Marshall - Marshall Municipal Utilities (MMU) commends the hardworking 

men and women ensuring tap water is “There When You Need It” during Drinking Water 

Week which takes place May 3-9 this year.  

MMU and the American Water Works Association (AWWA) will observe Drinking 

Water Week by recognizing the vital role tap water plays in daily life, the infrastructure 

that is required to carry it to and from homes and businesses, and the important work of 

water professionals “behind the scenes”.  

Reliable water service used for hygiene, hydration and cooking is critical to our health 

and safety. 

“With so much changing around us nowadays, it is comforting to know that our tap 

water is readily available for hygienic and drinking purposes,” said AWWA CEO David 

LaFrance. “Even during the coronavirus pandemic, water professionals across North 

America continue to report to work to collect, treat and distribute water to ensure the 

health and safety of their communities.” 

“It takes a lot to deliver just about any high-quality product, and our drinking water is 

no exception,” said MMU General Manager Jeff Bergstrom.  “Drinking Water Week is a 

good time to thank the hardworking men and women who work around the clock, every 

day to ensure high-quality drinking water is there when you need it.”   

For more than 40 years, AWWA and its members have celebrated Drinking Water 

Week, a unique opportunity for both water professionals and the communities they serve 

to join together in recognizing the vital role water plays in daily lives. 
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